
From: Maggie Moore Alexander [mailto:mm@patternlanguage.com]  
Sent: den 14 februari 2014 12:20 

To: 'Jana Revedin LOCUS' 
Subject: RE: You are the winners of the Global Award for Sustainable Architecture 2014! 

 

Dear Jana,  
 
Thank you for your warm and gracious communication. Chris is very 
pleased to receive this award, and he would like to be there on May 19th. It 
will be challenging to get him there, and he will not be able to lecture or 
participate in the round tables, but perhaps we can find a way that will work 
for the event and for him. I have begun to talk with family and colleagues 
about participating, and I am finding a great deal of enthusiasm so far. 
 
As it happens, our daughter Lily was planning to be in Paris for her PhD 
research in June. I am hopeful she and her family can arrange to get there by 
May 19th. Lily is the director of the Christopher Alexander Archive and the 
Center for Environmental Structure’s curator. She, our daughter Sophie, and 
our colleague Artemis Anninou, in Athens, are currently working on an 
exhibition for the Venice Biennale (August-November 2014). They are 
pleased to help with your exhibition as well, and we are delighted with the 
theme of “Re-enchant the world: Architecture and the City facing society´s 
transitions.” Artemis plans to be in Paris on May 19th,, and I hope Sophie 
can be there, too. I imagine other colleagues will want to come as well, as 
word of this award and celebration gets around.  
 
Thanks so much for this uplifting opportunity. I look forward to talking 
with you further about what is possible. 
 
Maggie 
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